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Petition update

Water Campaign Informational Meeting - Thursday January 28

O

Smita Bharti
State College, PA

Jan 21,2016 — By Kelli Hoover

There will be an informational event regarding the Toll Brothers development, and the Nittany Valley Water
Coalition legal challenge to the Ferguson Township supervisors’ November 16 project approval, on Thursday,
January 28 at 7 p.m. at Foxdale Village Retirement Community (500 E. Marylyn Ave.) in the upstairs
auditorium.

Speakers will include newly-seated Ferguson Township Supervisor Laura Dininni and farmers Galen
McWilliams and Joe Homan, who will speak about how this development will affect their farming livelihood.

Nittany Valley Water Coalition organizers will be there to encourage people to get involved and donate to the
cause.

We need help with fundraising for our legal action fund and raising public awareness.
Contributions to the legal fund can be made via PayPal

https://www.paypal.com/home

to “communitywisesc@gmail.com” or by check made out to “CommunityWise” and mailed to P.O. Box
1256, State College, PA 16804-1256.

We also need all campaign supporters to write letters to the editor of the Centre Daily Times and other local
newspapers to raise awareness.

We’ve prepared two documents with information to be used in writing letters:

1.21.16 Water Protection Campaign Background Info — Includes donation information


https://www.change.org/p/ferguson-township-board-of-supervisors-deny-toll-brothers-development-plan
https://www.paypal.com/home
mailto:communitywisesc@gmail.com

https://steadystatecollege.files.wordpress.com/2016/01/1-21-16-water-campaign-background-info.pdf

1.21.16 Water Protection Campaign Talking Points

https://steadystatecollege.files.wordpress.com/2016/01/1-21-16-water-protection-campaign-talking-points.pdf

Please write letters to the editor here

http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/submit-letter/

and ask your family members to sign on to your letter or write their own.

Many people in our region think that this development is a done deal and don’t know there is still a major
effort — including the citizen lawsuit — to stop the development. We need to increase public awareness if we
are going to raise money and keep the public enthusiasm up for fighting this development. If you can afford
any size donation, please help with what you can manage (monthly donations are often more manageable).
Please pass along the information and ask your friends, family, neighbors, colleagues to make donations and
write letters as well.

Again, contributions to the legal fund can be made via PayPal

https://www.paypal.com/home

to “communitywisesc@gmail.com” or by check made out to “CommunityWise” and mailed to P.O. Box
1256, State College, PA 16804-1256.

Thank you for your support!
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